SAIFE JOURNEY: LIFE SAVING L ESSONS
FORTODPAY'S TEENDRIVERS

SPONSORED BY
SAN DIEGO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
POLICE DEPARTMENT

According to the Insurance Institute for Highway Safety, the largest number of teen involved car
crashes occur in the summer months of June, July and August. Because the San Diego Unified School
District Police Department wants all teen drivers to be safe this summer, we invite you to attend a safe
driving program for 15-19 year-old teen drivers and soon-to-be drivers and their parents. The program
addresses the primary causes of accidents and what teen drivers can do to reduce their chances of being
involved in serious and sometimes fatal crashes.

MONDAY, JUNE 11, 2012
6:00 to 7:30 pm

BALLARD PARENT CENTER
2375 Congress Street (Old Town)
San Diego CA 92110

At least one parent must attend with the teen. There is no cost to attend the
program,

Presenters of “Safe Journey” include Rueben Littlejohn, Interim Chief of San Diego Unified School
District Police Department, and Gene Roberts, the creator of “Safe Journey™. Both presenters have

experience in emergency and high performance driving and offer the program for the sole purpose of
saving lives.




